
Honorable Council 
City of Newark, Ohio 
February 28, 2012 
 
The Finance Committee met in Council Chambers at 5:30 p.m. Monday, February 27, 2012, 
with the listed members present: 
 
Doug Marmie, Chair     Ryan T. Bubb 
Bill Cost Jr.      Carol A. Floyd 
Duke Frost 
 
We wish to report: 
 
1.  Resolution No. 12-16 disappropriating and appropriating monies for current expenses 

of the municipal corporation was reviewed. 
 

REQUEST FOR DISAPPROPRIATION 
 
a) Mark Mauter, Development Director 
 
$  6,586.18 Contingency 
 
Motion by Mrs. Floyd, second by Mr. Frost to approve, 5 yeas 
 

 REQUESTS FOR APPROPRIATIONS 
 
 a) William Spurgeon, Director of Public Safety 
 
 $ 50,000.00 Miscellaneous refunds 
 
 Motion by Mrs. Floyd, second by Mr. Bubb to send the request to council as a whole 

carried by a vote of 5 – 0. 
 
 b) David R. Rhodes, Director of Public Service 
 
 $ 5,000.00 Training 
 
 Motion by Mr. Bubb, second by Mrs. Floyd the appropriation be forwarded to full 

council; motion passed unanimously. 
 
 c) Mike Buskirk, Human Resources Director 
 
 $ 20,000.00 Unemployment 
 
 Motion by Mrs. Floyd, second by Mr. Cost to grant the appropriation carried by a 

vote of 5 – 0. 
 
 d) Chief Steven J. Sarver, Division of Police 
 
 $ 2,034.32 Termination, vacation pay 
  3.65 Termination, compensation pay 
 
 Motion by Mr. Bubb, second by Mrs. Floyd to approve carried by acclamation. 
 
 
 
 
Doug Marmie 
Chair 


